
	
  
	
   	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  

A 	 	Few 	 	Reminders 	 	for 	 	Tech 	 	Week/Show 	
@ B  u  c  k   s      C  o  u n  t  y     C  o   m   m  u  n  i  t  y     C   o  l   l   e   g  e

• Arrive 	 	Early! 	 	 	 	You 	 	will 	 	need 	 	to 	 	park 	 	your 	 	car 	 	in 	 	A 	 	or 	 	B 	 	lots 	 	and 	 	then 	 	walk 	 	your 	 	child 	 	to 	 	Lobby 	 	to 	 	sign 	 	them 	 	in 	 	at 	 	the
security 	 	desk 	 	to 	 	the 	 	right 	 	of 	 	front 	 	doors 	 	to 	 	the 	 	Theater.

• Pack 	 	your 	 	basket 	 	the 	 	night 	 	before.
• YES, 	 	bring 	 	your 	 	homework 	 	with 	 	you 	 	to 	 	work 	 	on 	 	during 	 	down 	 	times 	 	and 	 	bring 	 	a 	 	small 	 	lite 	 	dinner/snack 	 	and 	 	WATER!

All 	 	times 	 	are 	 	TBA. 	 	Please 	 	keep 	 	checking 	 	your 	 	email 	 	during 	 	tech 	 	week 	 	for 	 	any 	 	changes! 	 	 	 	If 	 	you 	 	are 	 	not 	 	receiving 	 	emails, 	 	please
email 	 	pspadancer@gmail.com 	 	to 	 	ensure 	 	you 	 	are 	 	on 	 	the 	 	email 	 	list.

Directions 	 	to 	 	Bucks 	 	Can 	 	be 	 	found 	 	at: 	 	http://www.bucks.edu/about/campus/newtown/directions/#d.en
You 	 	can 	 	also 	 	find 	 	map 	 	of 	 	campus 	 	on 	 	their 	 	website. 	 	 	 	The 	 	theater 	 	is 	 	listed 	 	below 	 	as 	 	number 	 	3, 	 	Parking 	 	is 	 	A 	 	& 	 	B.




